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(10) The borrower shall return funds 
disbursed, but not required together 
with accrued interest thereon, to DOE, 
or to the servicing agent, if applicable, 
when its bid or proposal is ready for 
submission. The return of unrequired 
funds shall be by check separate from 
any payment of interest or principal, 
shall be identified by the borrower as a 
return of unrequired funds, and shall be 
accompanied by the borrower’s certifi-
cation that so much of the loan as has 
been disbursed to the borrower and not 
returned has been, or will be, expended 
by the borrower for costs allowable 
under § 800.200. 

(11) Such other provisions as the Sec-
retary deems appropriate. 

(b) The loan agreement shall also 
provide for loan servicing and moni-
toring in accordance with § 800.300 and 
§ 800.301, loan limitation in accordance 
with § 800.302, assignment and transfer 
in accordance with § 800.303, default in 
accordance with § 800.304 and appeals in 
accordance with § 800.307. 

(c) The Secretary may require, as 
preconditions to disbursement, that 
the borrower have specified amounts of 
working capital (including amounts de-
rived from Federal financial assist-
ance) and maintain specified financial 
ratios, where in the Secretary’s judg-
ment satisfaction of such preconditions 
is necessary to assure the borrower’s 
ability to make and perform the con-
tract, agreement or subcontract ac-
cording to the bid or proposal, or is 
otherwise necessary to protect the in-
terests of the United States. 

(d) The Secretary may require 
pledges, personal guarantees and other 
collateral security, and the mainte-
nance of insurance on the borrower’s 
assets and principals, in amounts and 
on terms appropriate in the Secretary’s 
judgment, to protect the interests of 
the United States. 

§ 800.203 Loan limits. 
The Secretary shall not make a loan 

in excess of $50,000, or make aggregate 
loans to the same minority business 
enterprise, including its affiliates, in 
any Federal fiscal year in excess of 
$100,000. In addition, the Secretary 
shall not increase a loan to an amount 
which would cause the limits set forth 
in the previous sentence to be exceed-

ed. Nothing in this regulation shall be 
interpreted to restrict the Secretary, 
in making the various determinations 
provided for in this regulation, from 
taking into account considerations re-
lating to the Office of Minority Eco-
nomic Impact loan program as a whole. 

§ 800.204 Deviations. 

(a) To the extent consistent with the 
Act, relevant appropriations acts, and 
other applicable statutes, DOE may de-
viate on an individual application basis 
from the requirements of this regula-
tion upon a finding by the Secretary 
that such deviation is necessary or ap-
propriate in the individual case for the 
accomplishment of program objectives. 

(b) The contracting officer may, sub-
ject to written agreement by other nec-
essary parties, modify or amend the 
terms and conditions of a loan provided 
that such modification or amendment 
shall be consistent with this regula-
tion. 

Subpart D—Loan Administration 

§ 800.300 Loan servicing. 

(a) Servicing of a loan under this reg-
ulation may be performed by DOE, by 
another Federal agency, or by a serv-
icing agent (commercial bank, broker, 
or other financial institution or entity) 
having the capability, and legally 
qualified, to service the loan consist-
ently with the requirements of this 
regulation, which contracts with DOE 
to act as servicing agent. In deter-
mining the capability of a prospective 
servicing agent, DOE shall give due 
consideration to the experience of the 
agent in providing financial services to 
minority business enterprises. 

(b) If the servicing of the loan is by 
contract or other agreement, such con-
tract or other agreement shall provide 
that the loan shall be serviced in ac-
cordance with this regulation and with 
the terms and conditions of the loan, 
under a standard of performance that a 
reasonable and prudent lender would 
require as to its own similar loan. 
Servicing responsibilities shall include, 
but not necessarily be limited to, the 
following: 

(1) Loan disbursements as set forth in 
the loan agreement. 
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